Millar Christine

From: Millar Christine

Sent: 29 December 2000 15:16
To: Fee Eugene

Cc:

Subject: Crawford complaint
Eugene

Further to copy letter sent to you, from Mr Neville Crawford, dated 24 November 2000, | should be grateful for your
comments as requested, in relation to the review, to enable response to Mr Crawford.

Many thanks

Christine
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